Services at Labour Department’s Tsuen
Wan Job Centre suspended

The Labour Department (LD) announced today (October 2) that services at
the Tsuen Wan Job Centre, located on 2/F, Tsuen Wan Government Offices, 38
Sai Lau Kok Road, Tsuen Wan, New Territories, have been suspended until
further notice owing to a passageway blockage and damage of some facilities.

Job seekers needing employment services may approach other nearby job
centres, such as the Kowloon West Job Centre at 9/F, Cheung Sha Wan
Government Offices, 303 Cheung Sha Wan Road, Kowloon (via Exit C1l, Sham Shui
Po MTR Station).

Meanwhile, job seekers may also browse vacancy information on the LD's
Interactive Employment Service website (www.jobs.gov.hk) and its mobile
application.

The LD apologises for any inconvenience caused.


http://www.government-world.com/services-at-labour-departments-tsuen-wan-job-centre-suspended/
http://www.government-world.com/services-at-labour-departments-tsuen-wan-job-centre-suspended/
http://www.jobs.gov.hk/

